August 2, 2022

Galion City Schools ATTN: Charlene Parkinson 470 Portland Way N Galion, OH. 44833

Dear Ms. Parkinson:

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Advisory Board of the Ralph E. Boyd Foundation has approved \$12,686 to help increase participation in music programs.

The check is enclosed.

Please note: The board will not consider future requests until all completed financial information is received with the funding application.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call at 216-689-0416.

Sincerely,

Agnes Marountas
Assistant Vice President
KeyBank National Association
Agnes Marountas@KeyBank.com